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We’re continuing work constructing a pump station in Richardson Terrace, to reduce flood risk in 

the Bells Creek area and improve the quality of water discharging into the Heathcote River.  

 

The works to construct a new stormwater pump station and stormwater treatment device at 12 
Richardson Terrace are progressing well, with the underground structures complete and the outfall pipes 
to the river laid.  We have begun the next stage installing the equipment and completing the above 
ground works. Due to the discovery of contaminated material in the outfall excavations, works were 
delayed as the material was removed and any remaining material capped to prevent the contaminants 
spreading. As a result the main above ground works won’t be completed until the end of August 2018, 
later than previously hoped. The current road closure on Richardson Terrace will remain in place until 
these works are completed.  
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For your safety, please keep away from the construction works area and adhere to all safety signage. 

For information on other flood mitigation works in the area, please visit the webpage listed 

below.  

If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact the Council using the details 

below. 


